Putnam County High School Principal Report 2/16/15

Teacher Evaluations

I have a couple evaluations left and I am all done for the year. Our non-tenured are doing well, I would like to recommend Tyler Ellena and John Heiser for tenure starting with the 2015-16 school year. My first year teachers have improved from Ist semester and my second year teachers are improving steadily.

Extra-Curricular

The boys basketball team played well but came up a little short against Peoria Christian and Roanoke-Benson finishing in 4th place in the boys Tri-County Tournament. They played well. Our girls team reached the finals of the Tri-County Tournament but fell short finishing in 2nd place. Good showing!! We had for the first time in history 2 athletes qualify out of the wrestling regionals into the sectionals. Mario Flores from PC and Eric Cissell from Hall qualified for the sectionals at Sterling High school. Great job to the athletes and to Coach Kriewald.

Parent/Teacher Conferences

This Thursday, February 12 4-8pm, and Friday, February 13 8-12 is Parent/Teacher conferences. Our teachers are contacting parents that they would like to see.

Summer School

Summer is fast approaching, I would like to hire 2 teachers for English this summer. The state requirement of 4 years of English makes it a must to offer English!

WYSE Competition

This week Alisa Stewart took students to IVCC to compete in the WYSE completion. We finished in second place in the 300 Division. William Faletti finished 1st in Chemistry, Scott Urnikis 1st in Computer Science, Brian Schrowang 1st in Engineering Graphics, and Michael Glenn and Meghan Rehn 2nd in English. Other team members were Jeff Baker, Kaytie Bernadoni, Nick Bruch, Matt Conerton, Olivia Lindstrom, Andy Mertel, Noah Quinones, Jacob Ritco, and Madi Zellmer. Congratulations to all!!

2nd Semester Map Testing

You will see the results on the following pages!